19th January 2024
Autumn Term
Week 16

« In assembly on Monday we talked about resilience again. We watched a video featuring 2
new friends: concentration and determination - these are 2 traits that will certainly help
with resilience. We also talked about how to keep school tidy - the dining room is
unfortunately being left in a poor state most days, with various food items and packets from
packed lunches being thrown on the floor. It is always sad to see so much waste from school
dinners, but especially when it is being thrown on the floor.

* Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our PHSRE session on Monday -
it was lovely to see so many taking an interest in the curriculum at school. We hope
you got all the information you needed but don't hesitate to get in touch if you need
anything else.

* Thank you for your understanding and support on Wednesday when we were hit with
very icy conditions. It is never easy to make a decision to close school. Whilst many
families live within walking distance, many families and staff live in more remote
areas and did not find it as easy to get to school. It has remained freezing all week,
meaning indoor play and whole school pick ups from the main gate. None of this is
ideal - and let’ s hope for warmer temperatures next week.

e We have an official new Facebook page! Search ‘Steeton Primary School’ or follow
the link: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555754640435 . Please like and
share our page.

m Children do not need to wear jewellery

for school. It is a health and safety risk
and can get lost or broken.
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19/01/24 - Y5 school nurse talk
24/01/24 - Netball tournament

25/01/24- South Craven performing
arts workshop after-school
29/01/24 - Parents book look

drop in @ 2:30pm

31/01/24- Dental survey for 5
Year olds
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